
From: Jae Lim
To: Colleen von Hollen
Subject: RE: SES-RWL-20190403-00461 (Call Sign : KA412)
Date: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 2:08:11 PM

Colleen,
I just checked with my supervisor and he says there is no restriction for site elevation.
I will change the site elevation.
 
Jae Lim
FCC/IB
1-202-418-2899
From: Jae Lim 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 1:56 PM
To: Colleen von Hollen <cvonhollen@hermanwhiteaker.com>
Subject: RE: SES-RWL-20190403-00461 (Call Sign : KA412)
 
Colleen,
Please see CFR 25.118(https://www.ecfr.gov/cgi-bin/text-idx?
SID=06b789793c3a5a552f0a7bcfd6f03bd0&mc=true&node=pt47.2.25&rgn=div5)
Your authorized PntComm’s are Permitted List and Intelsat 903, but Intelsat 907 is in the Permitted
List and is within your coordinated range.
Your new coordinates are within 1 second in latitude and longitude.
Your address and coordinates will be updated.
 
Jae Lim
FCC/IB
1-202-418-2899
From: Colleen von Hollen <cvonhollen@hermanwhiteaker.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 12:55 PM
To: Jae Lim <Jae.Lim@fcc.gov>
Subject: Re: SES-RWL-20190403-00461 (Call Sign : KA412)
 
Jae:
 
Well, Towerstream had some further updates and questions hopefully you can assist as I’m not sure how to
fix:
 

Address is for the old location next door.  New address should be 4001 NW 97th Avenue, Doral, FL
33178
* LAT: 25° 48' 35.1252"  LON: -80° 21' 11.1378"
* Elevation 12 Meters.

Is Towerstream required to list Intelsat 907 on Page 2 since this is the current subscription they
have?
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From: Colleen von Hollen <cvonhollen@hermanwhiteaker.com>
Date: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 at 12:07 PM
To: Jae Lim <jae.lim@fcc.gov>
Subject: Re: SES-RWL-20190403-00461 (Call Sign : KA412)
 
Jae:  Thank you for the phone call and the info; please proceed with acceptance for filing.
 
Colleen von Hollen
Paralegal
Herman & Whiteaker, LLC
6720-B Rockledge Drive, Suite 150
Bethesda, MD 20817
Cell:  (410) 303-3470
cvonhollen@hermanwhiteaker.com
www.hermanwhiteaker.com

 
The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.
 Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of this information, directly or indirectly, by persons other than the intended recipient is
prohibited.  If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from all computers in which it resides.

 

From: Jae Lim <Jae.Lim@fcc.gov>
Date: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 at 10:44 AM
To: Colleen von Hollen <cvonhollen@hermanwhiteaker.com>
Subject: SES-RWL-20190403-00461 (Call Sign : KA412)
 
Hi Colleen,
 
I see 2 PntComm’s in your RWL application:
Permitted List
Intelsat 903
 
Intelsat 903 is in the Permitted List and has moved to 31.5W.L.
I suggest we delete Intelsat 903.
 
Please confirm this.
 
Thanks.
 
Jae Lim
FCC/IB
1-202-418-2899
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